Dear Representative     ,

I am writing as your constituent to urge your support for H.R.1045/S. 956, the Health Care Fairness for Military Families Act—bipartisan legislation which would expand TRICARE eligibility to young adult dependents up to age 26 and fix a TRICARE parity gap with commercial plans that has existed for more than a decade.

The Health Care Fairness for Military Families Act would ensure access to affordable health care for military kids as they transition to adulthood, consistent with federal requirements for commercial health plans.  Military kids face many challenges including frequent moves, school transitions, and family separations. As they transition to adulthood, military kids deserve the same health care protections as their peers covered by commercial plans.

It is important to ensure the children of our troops have the same, equal access to health care as their civilian counterparts.  I urge you to co-sponsor this important legislation. Please advise me of your intentions with respect to this bill.

Sincerely,




